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SAMUEL ETHMER WRIGHT AWARDED DAR GOOD CITIZEN AWARD ON FEBRUARY 04 2017 

On February 04 2017, Samuel Ethmer Wright was 
awarded the DAR Good Citizen Award pin and $100.00 at 

the DAR Fort Churchill chapter meeting in Fernley Nevada.  
 
The DAR Good Citizens program is a wonderful way 
that DAR recognizes outstanding young people who 
exhibit the qualities of good citizenship in their homes, 
schools, and communities.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pictured left to right is: DAR Fort Churchill Chapter Chaplain and DAR Good Citizens Committee chairman, Linda Garrett; DAR Good 
Citizen Award recipient, Samuel Wright; DAR Fort Churchill Chapter Regent, Sue Gill; Samuel’s parents Shannon and Mark Jansen. 

 
The DAR Good Citizens program and Scholarship Contest is intended to encourage and reward the qualities of 
good citizenship. The program is open to all high school seniors enrolled in public or private schools accredited 
by their state board of education. United States citizenship is not required. 
 
The student selected as the school’s DAR Good Citizen must have the following qualities: 
• Dependability (truthfulness, honesty, punctuality, etc.) 
• Service (cooperation, helpfulness, responsibility, etc.) 
• Leadership (personality, self-control, initiative, etc.) 
• Patriotism (unselfish loyalty to American ideals) 
 
Each school may honor only one senior class student per year as its DAR Good Citizen. 
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